Amanda Baryenbruch

From: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 3:08 PM
To: Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: FW: External: Two way street

From: Kathy <arkard0@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 3:06 PM

To: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow <mreedkadow@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Two way street

Strongly opposed to returning back to two way streets. Would not b good for the city of Manitowoc. This move would
be detrimental To downtown commerce and traffic efficiency.

Rod and Kathy Karman.
4935 River Heights Drive
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